
LAFAYETTE, La. (May 4, 2020) – Neel-Schaffer, Inc., is pleased to announce 
that David J. Hebert, PE, has joined the firm’s Baton Rouge office and will serve 
as Structural Engineer Manager for Neel-Schaffer’s Southwest Region offices in 
Louisiana and South Texas.

Hebert has nearly 25 years of experience as a Civil/Structural Engineer Manager, 
working for several other consulting firms, including a stint with N-S early in his 
career. He has extensive experience in highway bridge design, bridge foundation 
design and industrial structures design and project management.

“We are excited to have David re-join the Neel-Schaffer team,” said Jerry Trumps, 
Executive Vice President for Neel-Schaffer’s Southwest Region. “He brings a wealth 
of experience in bridge design and industrial structures design that will help us 
provide continued excellent service to existing clients and grow these services 
throughout the region.”

Hebert is a Registered Professional Engineer in Louisiana, Mississippi, Alabama, Florida, Arkansas, Texas and Missouri. 
He earned a Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering from Louisiana State University.
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About Neel-Schaffer Inc.
Neel-Schaffer is a multi-disciplined engineering and planning firm with offices throughout the South. Founded in 1983, the firm 
is ranked 230th on Engineering News-Record’s list of the nation’s Top 500 Design Firms for 2020.
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